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NEWS RELEASE  
 

Date: November 21, 2018 

Contact: Nancy Heck (317) 571-2474 

Release:  Immediate 

 

RANGE LINE ROAD UPDATE 

Traffic switches to Northbound; work continues 

 

CARMEL, IN – The North Range Line Road improvement project will see some big changes 

today as construction crews continue to work on drainage structures in the roadway from 

8th Street (Smoky Row) to the U.S. 31 overpass. The project has been delayed the last few 

weeks due to early onset of freezing temperatures and utility delays. 

After 5 p.m. today, traffic will begin to flow northbound only – just in time for Black 

Friday and early holiday shopping at Clay Terrace. This change will remain in place for as 

long as the weather permits construction to continue. 

At some point over the next few weeks – unless we experience a dramatic warming 

trend – the project is likely to come to a winter stopping point, at which time the road will 

return to a two-way traffic pattern throughout the rest of the winter months. Construction 

would then resume in early spring. 

Today’s traffic switch will take place between 4-5 p.m. During the changeover, 

Range Line will be temporarily closed to through-traffic and then reopen to northbound 

traffic. 
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Sign up for email alerts and updates at www.CarmelLink.com  For any remaining questions 
or concerns please contact City of Carmel Engineering Department at 317-571-2441 or 

email Engineering Administrator Joshua Kirsh at jkirsh@carmel.in.gov 
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